
Welcome to Summer 2 in Reception
Here is a brief summary of what will we be learning this term…

As writers,  we will be innovating the story of Farmer Duck. 

As storytellers, we will continue to make up our own stories, 
using story bags and the five-sentences story framework.

In handwriting we will use our letter families to write our 
common exception words.

In Sounds-write we will continue to learn different digraphs 
or “two letters one sound,” sorting them into different 
spellings of the same sound.

As readers, we will explore the story ‘Good Little Wolf’ using 
the Talk for Reading process.
Your child will continue to bring home a new phonics 
book  and a library book on a Monday. Please share these 
regularly, daily if possible. 

Key texts for this term: The Very Hungry Caterpillar, The 
Enormous Crocodile, Bumble Bear, The Bad Tempered 
Ladybird, The Very Busy Spider and What the Ladybird Heard. 
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As mathematicians, we will be exploring number patterns, 
including doubling, halving, odd and even numbers, and 
sharing. 

To understand the world around us we will be looking 
closely at the habitats of different minibeasts. 

As artists, we will be learning how to join different 
materials using a variety of different methods. 

In PE we are developing our travelling skills, 
racing in a variety of different ways such as 
running, jumping and hopping.  We will also be 
practicing for our sports day.

In computing we are learning how to find, sort and group 
information and thinking about keeping safe online.

In PSHCE we will be learning about how we change as we 
grow and thinking about transition into year 1.

As scientists, we will be exploring the life cycles of different 
minibeasts and making observations of the changes that 
occur when a caterpillar transforms into a butterfly.

As musicians, we are exploring growth through 
song and accompanying rhythms. 

Our Class Text

Farmer Duck
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